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FURTHER DELAY IN DESPATCH OF CIRCULAR
IN RELATION TO MAJOR

AND CONNECTED TRANSACTION

The Company announces that the despatch of the circular in relation to the major and connected transaction
will be further postponed to on or before 30 November 2012.

Reference is made to (i) the announcement dated 3 August 2012 issued by Hua Lien International (Holding)
Company Limited (the “Company”) regarding the entering into of the Joint Venture Agreement with
COMPLANT and the JV Company (the “Announcement”); and (ii) the announcement of the Company dated
31 August 2012 in relation to the delay in despatch of the circular (“Circular”) regarding the Transaction.
Unless otherwise stated, capitalised terms used in this announcement shall bear the same meanings as those
defined in the Announcement.

As more time is required to finalise certain information to be included in the Circular, the despatch of the
Circular will have to be further postponed to on or before 30 November 2012.

By order of the Board
Hua Lien International (Holding) Company Limited

Hu Yebi
Executive Director
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